
From: Joyce, Sean G. <Sean.Joyce@chicagopolice.org> 
Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2024 4:11 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Department Travel 

  

Executive Director Berlin, 

  

In my official capacity as a Chicago Police Department supervisor, I traveled to and 
returned from San Diego, California on September 8, 2024 and September 18, 2024, 
respectively. The purpose of the travel was to serve as an assessor for the San Diego 
Police Department Sergeant Assessment Center. All travel arrangements were made 
and paid for by the San Diego Police Department / City of San Diego. 

  

Please contact me with any questions. Thank you for your assistance. 

  

Sean 

Deputy Chief Sean G. Joyce 

Office of Constitutional Policing and Reform 

Chicago Police Department 

 


